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To: twdakin@bigpond.net.au
Subject: Ministerial Correspondence Attached - Ref: C/08/00430 - Mr
Warner Daiken
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Below is a copy of the attachment just in case you are unable to open
it.

04 November 2008

Mr Warner Daiken
Email: twdakin@bigpond.net.au

Dear Mr Daiken

Thank you for your email of 8 September 2008, regarding land use in the
Wacol precinct.

The Department of Public Works has been charged with the role of
investigating the feasibility of Mr Peter Beattie's statement.  Until
such
time as this investigation is completed, the land is to be utilised as
required by the respective agencies as I have previously advised in my
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email
response of 4 September 2008.

Queensland Corrective Services has been a significant provider of land
for
use by the community in the Riverhills/Wacol area over an extended
period of
time.  Previously, all Queensland Corrective Services' land north of
Wolston
Creek had been handed over to Brisbane City Council control for
community
use and most recently, I have agreed to the Centenary Junior Rugby
League
Football Club to re-establish their club house and fields on Queensland
Corrective Services' land.

Queensland Corrective Services will actively participate in any
consultation
on the future use of the land as part of the continuing investigations
being
undertaken by the Department of Public Works.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

[ ORIGINAL SIGNED ]

Judy Spence MP
Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Sport
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